9/14/22, 9:46 AM Important Reminder- 7th and 8th Grade Students - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail
7th and 8th Grade Students:

Welcome to the 22-23 school year! Our team looks forward to welcoming you back to school tomorrow. As a reminder,
please make sure you bring your locks with you (for your regular locker and PE locker) to school tomorrow as you will be
assigned new lockers. Most of you should still have the locks that were given to you last school year. This will allow you to
place your items in your locker and keep them safe and secure. Remember, personal locks cannot be used as you must
utilize a school lock that has been issued to you. Have a great night.
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